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Dear all
 
Tresco Estate Partnership owns and operates Hell Bay Hotel, we had a meeting with
Stephen Swabey and the Council’s contractor in Early January where we were assured
that although the works would impinge slightly on the early part of the season they
would in no way impact on the core season.
 
Hell Bay Hotel is the largest business on Bryher and is important for supporting the
other smaller businesses across the Island. Hell Bay Hotel will be directly impacted by
the delays and it will potentially cost the Estate several million pounds as the works are
directly outside the hotel and on surrounding beaches through May to September.
 
I would like to reiterate Amy’s concerns and insist on detailed method statements,
detailed programme of works and deliveries, traffic management plans,  details of all
proposed mitigations and an open and honest conversation about compensation.
 
Are the timeframes restricted by the grant – EA and ERDF – is there any chance of a
grant extension to allow the works to be done later in the year?
 
We look forward to hearing from Council officers and members
 
All the best Diana
 
 
 
Diana Mompoloki
Estate Director

T: 01720 424137
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